
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Electrical Expansion 
 

July 20, 2017 

Work Area: Construction access road near the Health Center/Agard/Brooks Parking Lot and Gavit House.     

This correspondence provides an update for the expansion of the college electrical system. 
 
Work Activities: Manhole/ductbank installation.  

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Two manholes are to be installed Friday (July 21) in the area of Health Center/Agard/Brooks Parking 
Lot and Gavitt House.  This installation will take place utilizing a crane. No road will be closed to 
perform this work, though one lane of traffic may occur from time to time.  

• No faculty/staff/student parking lots will be impacted.  
• Once the manholes are complete, the ductbank installation in this area (between Hoxsey Street and 

Stetson Court) will resume.  
• There will be temporary fencing installed within the area of work. These fences will be adjusted with 

the work area accordingly. Please respect the location of this fence and do not enter the site. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


